
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 16th December 2016 

Dear Parents, 
  
We would like to wish you all a very peaceful 
Christmas and a joyful new year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all for your friendship and support 
this term. 

 

Please join us at St Oswald’s Church at 2pm on 
Wednesday 21st December for our carol service to 
finish the term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
All of the team at Brereton 
  

 

 


